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February 15, 2018

Shana Overdorf, Executive Director

The Raleigh/Wake Partnership to End and Prevent Homelessness
P.O. Box 18411

Raleigh, NC 27619

Dear Shana,

| am writing to reaffirm our deadline of Marc/h 9, 2018, for the Raleigh/Wake Continuum of Care (CoC)
HMIS data to be included in the launch of HMIS at NCCEH. As we communicated on Feburary 7, 2018,
in order to meet our timeline for launch, NCCEH must instruct Mediware which data to move to our new
system. Unfortunately, we cannot negotiate this timeline as it would put our ability to meet key
deliverables in jeopardy.

However, if the Raleigh/Wake CoC does not decide to join HMIS at NCCEH by March 9th for our June
launch, there will be opportunities to join in the future. Though we have not established any
timeframes, we plan to welcome any additional CoCs that wish to join at a later time. We anticipate this
would be handled by NCCEH issuing a notice that we are accepting applications to join our network.
NCCEH and our HMIS Advisory Board would approve the addition of any CoCs. After the transition takes
place in June, we will have a better understanding of the process and under what timeframe CoCs may
join in the future.

We look forward to hearing your decision. Please let us know if we can provide any additional
information.

Thank you,

Clte—at % h%é%/
Denise Neunaber

Executive Director
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March 9th Deadline Letter

Abigail Szymanski <abigailvictoria@gmail.com> Mon, Mar 5, 2018 at 4:31 PM
To: Denise Neunaber <denise@ncceh.org>

Cc: Shana Overdorf <soverdorf98@gmail.com>, Annemarie M <amaiorano@wakegov.com>, "Dewitt, Nicole"
<nicoled@communitylinknc.org>, Jamie Rohe <jamierohe@gmail.com>, Benjamin Bradley <ben@ncceh.org>

Denise,

Thank you for sending a written notice regarding the March 9th deadline. After completing a thorough community
process, we are not able to meet the March 9th deadline. The Board plans to review and discuss this decision at our next
board meeting on Friday, March 16th. The board will meet in closed session for this agenda item and aims to reach
agreement so that a vote can be conducted on this matter. If there is no motion for a vote, we will review it at the April
20th board meeting.

Please let me know if you have any additional questions about this.

Regards,

Abbie

On Thu, Feb 15, 2018 at 2:09 PM, Denise Neunaber <denise@ncceh.org> wrote:
Shana,

We've put our March 9th deadline into a letter as you requested. Please see attached.

Thank you,
Denise

Denise Neunaber | Executive Director | denise@ncceh.org
North Carolina Coalition to End Homelessness | www.ncceh.org | 919.755.4393
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